
ORIGINAL 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission 

has received a petition for a Declaratory Statement from Florida 

Water Services Corporation. The petitioner inquires whether it 

is authorized to require individual water metering at Grand Isle 

condominium pursuant to Order No. PSC-03-0484-TRF-WU and whether 

the Commission will resolve the issue of individual metering at 

Grand Isle at the request of Florida Water or Grand Isle if the 

parties are not successful in negotiating a developer agreement 

that addresses that issue. A copy of the petition may be 

obtained at h t t P : / / w w w . ~ s c . s t a t e . f l . u s j p s c / d o c k e t s /  or by writing 

to the Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative 

Services, 4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0862. DOCKET 

NO. 030470-WS. 


